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GOVERNMENT OF ANTIGUA AND BARBUDA 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

17th March 2017 

 

Dear Industry Partners 

 

ECCU Single Insurance and Pensions Market Project (SIPMP)/ Resolution CIL and 

BAICO 

 

As you would be aware, the first round of public consultations on SIPMP was completed in 

September 2016. We sincerely thank you for your engagement and participation throughout the 

process. 

 

As we prepare to forge ahead in 2017, we wish through this medium, to advise of the 

appointment of Ms. Eleanor Astaphan, in the capacity of Project Manager, SIPMP and member 

of the ECCU Team.  

 

 Ms. Astaphan will be responsible for coordinating a work programme specific to the execution 

of the single market project as well as providing support in the on-going matters related to 

resolution of the companies cited above. 

 

 We expect that the appointment of Ms. Astaphan will allow for the requisite focus and 

participation of all stakeholders, in progressing the single market. We look forward to your 

cooperation and continued collaboration in the process, as we forge ahead in further enhancing 

the market and regulatory framework for insurance and pensions in the ECCU. 

 

Ms. Astaphan will no doubt be in contact with you. The following contact details are also 

provided below for convenience: 

 

Project Manager SIPMP 

c/o ECCB Agency Office, 

Frenches House 

P O Box 869 

Kingstown, St Vincent and the Grenadines 

Tel:      784 456 1413  Ext 3788      

Email: e_astaphan@hotmail.com, Eleanor.Astaphan@eccb-centralbank.org. 
  

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

Whitfield Harris  

Chairman 

ECCU Core Committee on Insurance 

 


